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WE BREAK UP FOR THE 

TODAY- FRIDAY 19 JULY  

AT 2.15pm CHILDREN RETURN ON WED 4 SEPTEMBER 

What a lovely prize giving evening we 

enjoyed on Tuesday as we rewarded our 

chosen winners. 
 

However, all the children have been 

winners of a kind this year as it has been a 

fantastic ten months of  achievement and 

progress in so many ways. 
 

Let’s hope next year is equally as  

successful at Ash Green. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Three wonderful sports days this 

week, the sun shone, children 

performed fantastically well. 

 

Well done to everyone and 

particularly those who won events – 

running, jumping, throwing or 

otherwise! 

 

This year’s  

Year 6 has been a fantastic 

year group and the great 

majority have been 

exceptional role models. 
 

We wish then ALL well for 

a successful future.  

 
 

Summer Learning  
 

Please encourage your children to take part in the Summer Reading 

Challenge at any of the Calderdale Libraries. If any learning packs 

have been brought home by your child then please encourage them 

to complete. Above all, have a wonderful and safe Summer together 

and keep encouraging your wonderful children to learn. 
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Summer 
Close 

Friday 19 July 

Re-open 

Wednesday 4 September 

 

Friday 27 September – Closed for Teacher Training Day 

 

Half Term 
Close 

Friday 25 October 

Re-open 

Monday 4 November 

 

Christmas 
Close  

Friday 20 December 

Re-open 

Monday 6 January 2020 

 

Half Term 
Close  

Friday 14 February 

Re-open 

Monday 24 February 

 

Easter 
Close 

Friday 3 April 

Re-open 

Monday 20 April 

 

May Day / VE 75th Anniversary – Close Friday 8 May 

 

Half Term 
Close  

Friday 22 May 

Re-open  

Tuesday 2 June 

 

Mid-Summer 
Close 

Friday 17 July 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To our Always children. These children are chosen for 

their outstanding behaviour, manners, attitude and always 

doing the right thing. These children received their 18/19 

badges today. 

Reception Arianna Bruce Scarlett Gaughan 
Year 1 Daisey Elwin Ellie Langton 
Year 2 Jacie Box Saxon Dye 
Year 3 Louie Anderson Kaylee Chevis 
Year 4 Madeline Travers Leah Webster 
Year 5 Chido Muteswa Melissa Hirst 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our After School Club runs from 

3.15pm – 6.00pm - £6.50 a session. 
 

Please book a place through the 

school office (not Sara’s mobile) and 

your re quest will be passed on. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

 

WANT TO 

BOOK A 

PLACE..? 


